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12 February 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Friday 1 March we are hosting an inter-school swimming gala here at Manor 
Green School.  Your child has been selected to support as a ‘Swim leader’ for the 
day, supporting pupils from across the visiting schools, hosting the races and 
demonstrating how each race works.  
 
Your child will need to bring to school their swimming kit, towel and extra drinks. 
They can either bring a packed lunch or have hot dinners as usual. The gala will 
begin at 10:30am and will be finished by 1pm.  
 
Due to the amount of pupils and staff attending from other schools, unfortunately 
parents cannot attend the gala due to space.  
 
If you have any further questions please don’t hesitate to contact me at 
Claire.rogers@manorgreenschool.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Claire Rogers  
Tolkien Class Teacher 
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